NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF
WILLIAMS

Notice is hereby given that the Williams Township Planning Conunission, will hold a
public hearing on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., in the meeting room of the Williams
Township Hall, 1080 W, Midland Rd., Auburn, Michigan 48611, to consider at the request of Tri-
City Equipment, the owner of the below property, who is secking to rezone the property in
Williams Township, located at 5024 Garfield Road, Auburn, Michigan 48611. They wish to
rezone the property which is currently C-3, Interchange Business District to C-2, a General
Business District.

You are welcome to attend and express your opinions at the hearing or you may express
your views in writing or have others express them for you. The proposed rezoning is available for
review and inspection at the Williams Township offices between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 11:00
am, and 1:30 p.n. and 3:30 p.m., Monday through Thmsday, excluding holidays. All
communications must be received at the Township offices prior to the date of the hearing.

The Charter Township of Williams will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and
services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and readers for printed materials being
considered at the hearing, to individuals with disability who are present at the hearing, upon ten
(10) days’ notice. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Township by
writing or calling: Jerry Putt, Clerk, Charter Township of Williams, 1080 W. Midland Road,
Auburn, Michigan 48611; Telephone: (989) 662-4408; Fax: (989) 662-4631.

WILLIAMS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
Jeremy Rosenbrock, Chairperson



